
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/4/2016 9:26:16 AM
Subject: RE: NPES on 5/12

Any time after 11:15 AM should be fine on the 12th. Holly had a friend request the Governor meet 
with this same group. I declined because of N's schedule. Just FYI.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:23 AM
 
To: Priester, Nicole
 
Subject: NPES on 5/12
 

New Providence Elementary School 3rd grade will be visiting Statehouse on 5/12 beginning at 
9:30am. Family friend is student. Request showing of N's office when convenient (perhaps around or 
after 11am). 
 

Thank you!
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